
Park meeting minutes  

April 11, 2022 

 

Mike called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM 

 

Introductions by 15 members and guests. 

 

There’s no treasures report this mont. 

 

Minutes for February meeting were read and approved.  There were no March meetings 

minutes because the meeting was canceled due to a roof leak. 

 

Old business: 

Jerry,  KA8NJW reported on a few things: 

1, He had success in obtaining free copies of On The Air magazine to give out the new hams. 

Many thanks goes to the club coordinator for West Virginia for the ARRL, Mike Walters, W8ZY. 

 

2. The shelter behind the cabin has been secured for a field day this year. We don’t know if we 

have to pay rent yet that has to be decided by the Wood County commission.  

 

A port-a potty‘s have not been ordered yet. But will be.  

 

3.  The special event station for Volcano Days, in September, has been submitted to QST. For 

publication in the September issue. We hope to operate two stations on 20 and 40 m and 

maybe some CW thrown in. 

 

In the absence of Earl KB8HRG no report was made on the repeater system. 

 

New business: 

A new member was inducted into the club KB8RUM Dennis Copple. 

 

There was discussion about what would happen if we had to cancel the meeting. It was decided 

that we would do the meeting on the repeater.  This was the method used during the pandemic 

shut down and it seemed to work OK. 

 

Bob Lyons, KB8EFB brought a show and tell item,  a small 8 TB USB drive we calculated it would 

hold 2 million songs. We decided that would probably be enough to keep Bob happy. 

 

Bob made a motion to adjourn it was seconded by Denny.,  so we adjourned before 7:00. 

 

Minutes recorded by Mary Wharton 


